
 
 

 

 
19 June 2020 
 
United Nations 
New York, NY 10017 
United States of America 
Attention: H.E. António Guterres 
Secretary General, United Nations 
 
 
 Dear Mr Secretary – General 
 

 
UNGC & International SOS 

 
 
It is with great pleasure I write to confirm that International SOS supports the ten principals of 
the United Nations Global Compact Group with respect to human rights, labour, environment 
and anti-corruption. 
 
With this letter, I wish to express International SOS’ commitment to advance those principals 
within our sphere of influence. 
 
Our own principals and policies are closely aligned with those of the Global Compact Group. We 
are committed to making these principals part of the strategy and culture of our company. 
 
We look forward to keep engaging in collaborative projects with the UNGC which will advance the 
broader development goals of the Untied Nations. 
 
International SOS recognises that a key requirement for participation with the UNGC is the 
annual submission of a Communication on Progress (COP) that describes our efforts to 
implement the UNGC principals. As one of the world leading Medical and Security Services 
companies we pride ourselves of accountability and transparency. 
 
On behalf of the team at International SOS, we would be proud to remain a member of UNGC and 
support the UNGC on a global and local levels. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Arnaud Vaissié 
CEO & Founder 
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13 August 2013

Dear Mr Secretary – General

RE: UNGCA & International SOS

It is with great pleasure I write to confirm that International SOS supports the ten principals of 
the United Nations Global Compact Group with respect to human rights, labour, environment 
and anti-corruption.

With this letter, I wish to express International SOS’s commitment to advance those 
principals within our sphere of influence.

Our own principals and policies are closely aligned with those of the Global Compact Group.
We are committed to making these principals part of the strategy and culture of our 
company. 

We look forward to engaging in collaborative projects with the UNGC which will advance the 
broader development goals of the Untied Nations.

International SOS recognises that a key requirement for participation with the UNGC is the 
annual submission of a Communication on Progress (COP) that describes our efforts to 
implement the UNGC principals. As one of the worlds leading Medical Services companies 
we pride ourselves of accountability and transparency.

On behalf the team at International SOS, we would be proud to join the UNGCA and support 
the Australasia region on a local level and the UNGC on a global level.

Yours sincerely

Michael Gardner

Regional Managing Director
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New York, NY 10017
United States of America
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